
Pre Prep 
 
The term has started very well and we look forward next week to the first of our Foundation 
classes taking a turn to lead assembly.  Parents of children in FCB are warmly invited to 
attend the assembly at 08:35 on Wednesday 15th May, in the Ashburton Hall.    
 
Please take a moment to answer the following letters which require responses from you:  
 

 Year 1 Invitation to ‘A Peek at Music Night’ (learning about instrumental tuition) 
https://form.jotformeu.com/91183421529355  

 

 Years 1 and 2 Information about Castle Hedingham visit 
https://form.jotformeu.com/91152620143344  

 

 Foundation Invitation to Open Music Lesson 
https://form.jotformeu.com/91271966844367  
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